SOUTHERN GOLDEN RETRIEVER SOCIETY

ELECTION OF OFFICERS AND COMMITTEE 2019
President
There being no other nomination, Mrs S Pounds-Longhurst is returned 

  
 unopposed.

Vice Presidents  
There being no other nominations, Mrs C Carter is returned unopposed.


There being no other nominations, Mrs B Mills is returned unopposed.
Chairman
There being no other nomination, Mrs S Ashley is returned unopposed.

Treasurer
There being no other nomination, Miss V Hogg is 
returned unopposed.
Secretary
There being no other nomination, Mrs A Stephenson is returned unopposed.

Show
There being no other nomination, Mrs J Wilton is returned unopposed.

Secretary


Committee
The following people who stood for re-election are returned unopposed:



                Mrs H Carter    &    Mr R Gait      
                  Nominations were invited for vacant positions on the Committee


    Mr J Debnam and Mr D Wilmshurst, having been co-opted during 2018, are elected.


    CVs are appended.
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ANNUAL CUPS & TROPHIES
Members are reminded to apply for the Society’s annual cups and trophies which are awarded at the AGM by the end of February 2019 to Mandy Pett      mandy.pett@uwclub.net
Applications for the Sheena Trophy and Cup should still be addressed to Mrs West, 82 Midhurst Road, Liphook, Hants GU30 7HA.
2019 COMMITTEE NOMINEES

	JON DEBNAM

For nearly ten years of being a member I have travelled to compete in the Society’s tests and often the A.V. trial. Now I have moved south to East Sussex I am able to give time to serve on the committee and help at events.

As well as tests and trials, I enjoy picking up on shoots with my two Goldens: Peg and Boo. I also go wildfowling with them both and have been a member of Braintree Wildfowling Club since being a young lad. For the last fifteen years I’ve been club treasurer.   For three years prior to moving I was on the organising committee of the Horseheath Country Fair and ran some very successful fun dog shows and scurries.

I am looking forward to meeting and working with like-minded golden enthusiasts and to having some fun with our dogs.



	DAVID WILMSHURST 
I have owned Labrador Retrievers, since 1969. Have had success, on the bench and in the field. my association, with Golden Retrievers, started in the mid 80s, when I judged my first classes. I am currently, on a B list, for the breed, I had a close connection, with Eileen Allan-Rossiter’s Goldens, helping to prepare for shows, and on occasions, show them. l award ccs, in Labradors, and have judged all breeds in the Gundog group, and many other breeds, groups, and BIS, at Open level. l have judged extensively, abroad, since the early 90s, and served on committees, as show manager etc. I am also, president of the South of England Gundog Club. I am pleased to be standing for the committee of the club, and look forward to have some input, to keep the club, progressing forward.  



